Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 2021
Parishes of St Ann’s and Holy Angels

January 16-17, 2021

Sat. 4:00PM Vigil (SA)

Sun. 8:00AM (SA)
10:00AM (HA)

January 18-22, 2021
Mon. 8:00AM (HA)
Tues. 8:00AM (SA)
Weds No Mass Scheduled
Thurs 8:00AM (SA)

Fri. 8:00AM (HA)

January 23-24, 2021

Sat. 4:00PM Vigil (SA)

Sun. 8:00AM (SA)

10:00AM (HA)
Giving Report
12/20/2020

St. Ann’s: $2,259.00
Holy Angels: $1,485.00

Sanctuary Candle:

+Thelma Gadway
+Sally Dragoon
+Janice LaFountain

+Robert F. Boyd

+Allen J. Bendaravicius

+Leon & Viola LaMere

+Gerald “Jerry” Seguin, Jr.

+Julie Forkey
+Lorna & Richard Coupal
+Alfred Yound

01/10/2021
$2,127.00
$1,630.00

(SA) Health of Janice Duprey
(HA)

Parish Cemetery Issues: This week I spoke with a State
Trooper who confirmed that they are watching the cemeteries
for illegal activity. PLEASE STAY OUT OF THE
CEMETERIES. We will be “barricading” the roads with snow,
if we get any, and if anyone plows through these barricades I will
ask that the police get involved. I must impress upon you that
these cemeteries are closed for a reason in the winter months.
Your safety is the whole issue here., Plus, it will be a lot easier to
know and apprehend people in our cemeteries during these
winter months if everyone else will stay out.

Christmas Thank You: Fr. Adrian and Deacon Dennis thank
all of you who sent greetings and gifts to them at Christmas.
Please know that your thoughtfulness and kindness to us is
deeply appreciated.

Lenten Schedule: With Lent coming upon us beginning Ash
Wednesday, February 17°, there are no plans for any extra’s to
our schedule for St. Ann’s or Holy Angels due to the increase
threat of Covid-19. Let us pray that we will be able to celebrate
Easter this year as we were shut down last Easter and Holy
Week. Should you need Fr. Adrian please call him any time.

{

NEW YEARS BLESSING

FOR YOUR HOME

(Most powerful if said together as a family and holy water is used throughthout the home following
the prayer.)

Dear Lord, bless this home and the people who live in it. We especially ask
your blessing during this time of pandemic that we who live in it be protected
and safe from contracting this virus. In this New Year we also ask Your
abundant blessings that we be healthy, that healing and rest be common and
that the evil one be banished from this place forever. We beg your protection
from any harm coming within these walls: in conversation spoken, in those
who enter from outside, from any media which is watched or used within its
walls or from any influence from the outside coming in this house whatsoever.
With this blessing we also ask for who live within it an abundance of faith in
You Lord. May this year of 2021 enjoy a deepening of faith, may we know all
the securities of a close relationship with God, and a growing dependence on
Him rather than the things of this world. We ask these and all things through
Christ our Lord.

Silent Fundraising Continues

Thank you very much if you have sent us an envelope with a donation for
“silent fundraising” because we are unable to have breakfasts, dinners or
any other means of fundraising because of the Corona Virus. We
continue to accept such donations and are extremely grateful for your
generosity.  Collected to date:

St. Ann’s: 1,275.00

Holy Angels: 1,010.00



